
TOWN OF TROY

BOARD OF SELECTMEN MINUTES

The Board of Selectmen held a special meeting on Tuesday, September 26, 2023

 at 6:00 pm at the Troy Municipal Office.

Selectmen Present: Robert Langlands, Gaston Bathalon & Anne Quirion

Others Present:  Terri Medley

   THESE MINUTES ARE UNOFFICIAL UNTIL APPROVED.

1. Meeting opened at 6:00 pm
2. The Board reviewed the proposal from Randy Choquette Building LLC for the 

addition to the town garage.
3. A motion was made by Gaston to accept the bid of $32,450.00 for the lean-to 

addition with the acknowledgement that the town would be using ARPA Funds to 
complete the project. 

4. Meeting was adjourned at 6:10 am.


